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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  

 

Federal Student Government 

• Attended diversity committee of the Board of Directors of the Alumni Association. Topics 

discussed included a University Lecture Series surrounding diversity, equity, and inclusion as 

well as the creation of a mentorship program for minority students. 

• Called for a USF-wide meeting to discuss and solidify the activity and service fees allocation 

process across all three campuses. 

• Conducting a USF-wide survey gauging the need of hotspot service support for students. 

• Currently in the process of selecting the first-ever SG Advisory Board, comprised of student 

leaders across USF. 

• Currently considering the implementation of a text notification software linked with Canvas. 

• Conducting interviews for the Chief Marketing Officer position. 

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 

 

• Facilitated a meeting with a student, Harold Guedez, and Dean McDonald about his concerns 

regarding Covid-19 procedures on campus. 

• Met with the Office of Multicultural Affairs to see how the office can serve students best for the 

future. 

• Virtually participated in Patio Tuesday where students had the chance to engage with SG leaders.  

• Introductory meeting and SG overview with Team Marketing. 

• Collaborated with the Student Body President on revisions to SG’s legislative agenda for the 

upcoming session. 

• Members of CAFC and ASRC met virtually to discuss the SG side of the new annual funding 

process.  

• Completed hiring for our Deputy Supervisor of Elections. 

• Completed hiring for Social Media Specialist: Welcome Danielle Cuestas! 

• Held our first Tampa Executive Cabinet Meeting of the Fall semester.  

 

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  
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